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MISSION - Coalition for a Safe & Healthy Elgin: 

To promote a safe and healthy community free of violence and substance abuse activity through education, prevention, and action. 
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10:35: The president, Jack Wheatley, called the meeting to order. Self-introductions were done 

by all attendees. In attendance, we had the following individuals: Jared Erickson (Staff), Jack 

Wheatley (Faith-Based), Jessica Reed (Other), Bob Whitt (Government), Dianna Manjarrez 

(Healthcare), Kathe Pava (Healthcare), Marija Hegel (Government), Mark Whaley 

(Enforcement), Joaquin Iglesias of Oak Street Health (Guest), La Tonya Walker of the 

Community Crisis Center (Guest), and Gil Feliciano (Staff).  

10:45: Meeting participants were asked to complete a Kahoot! game in order to check in on 

prevention knowledge and compare to similar Kahoot! done in Fall of 2019. Reed to share 

results when ready. 

10:55: Jack Wheatley asked members to review the minutes from June. Kathe Pava made a 

motion to approve June minutes. Dianna Manjarrez seconded the motion. Vote was taken and 

motion passed. 

11:00: Gil Feliciano shared a brief DFC Coordinator report. Highlights included an update on the 

Renz Center/Ecker Center merger, information on the evaluator’s retreat, a summary of the 

sustainability committee meeting and the executive meeting, and remaining items on the 

action plan. Additionally, he shared a recap of a recent Social Hosting meeting with Elgin Police 

as CSHE seeks to create a video for parents with EPD. A meeting with Reed and Keith 

Goins/Building Families Together is planned to discuss minor updates to Elgin’s Social Hosting 

Ordinance based on a recent report from Prevention First comparing local ordinances with 

Elgin’s. Feliciano also reported on Elgin’s Monthly Cannabis Sales which included $7,601 for 

March, $10,102 for April,  $5,098 for May and $$3,949 for June.  

11:25: The floor was opened for discussions and announcements. Dianna shared that Greater 

Elgin Family Care Center has COVID-19 testing and the antibody testing available for free, with 

no symptoms needed. They have also added a peer support recovery specialist to their 

substance use treatment program.  

11:30: Meeting was adjourned. Attendees were asked to complete an electronic evaluation. 

 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/10JzeXqy8oftKZ0q9Y6ry-i19q9FzJhWPye4m1Q4CJ6U/edit?usp=sharing
http://cshelgin.org/

